

January 12, 2024

Dear MUSD Parents,

CALLING ALL FUTURE KINDERGARTENERS!

Maricopa Unified School District invites all future kindergarteners to tour their new school! Come to learn about our full-day kindergarten program and register for the 2024-2025 school year.

MUSD KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT Tuesday, February 13, 2024

At All MUSD Elementary Schools

Butterfield Elementary - 5:30-6:30 PM Maricopa Elementary - 5:30-6:30 PM Pima Butte Elementary - 5:00-6:00 PM Saddleback Elementary - 6:00-6:45 PM Santa Cruz Elementary - 5:30-7:00 PM Santa Rosa Elementary - 5:30-6:15 PM

For more information, visit <u>musd20.org/kindergarten</u>.

Don't forget to bring:

- Parent/Guardian ID
- Child's Birth Certificate
- Immunization Records
- Proof of Residency (electric bill, water bill, etc.)

The impact of a high-quality kindergarten experience has profound and lasting benefits for kids. Join us to learn why MUSD is the Early Childhood Leader in Maricopa.

Thank you for choosing MUSD!

Sincerely.

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

